
NRMS SAF meeting 
10701 Miramar Blvd 
Miramar, FL 33025 
December 2nd, 2021 – 8:30am 
 
 

❖ Call to order: 
❖ Reports: Principal report, Mrs. Giancarli  
❖ Presentation: SAF chair, Malicah Maydene Isaac. 

• Title 1 schools, they mostly get their status by free and reduced lunch. The impact of not 
being a title one school is a financial impact. 

• Policy 6000.1, student progression policy. All high school incoming 9th graders will be 
taking the financial half credit course.it has to be paired with another course since it’s a 
half credit course. Students will take it at the 11th/12th grade level. Parents can request 
special accommodations for the end of year standardized test for their kids with 
disabilities. 

• 6306 homework policy. Teachers should not assign homework after the bell has rung. 
Letter J states that if a homework is posted after class, the student needs 2 class 
meetings to turn in their work. If the teachers continues to go against the policy, 
students should tell their parents, the parent should contact the assistant principal, and 
then go up the chain of command. 

• Distant learning initiative. Not all high schools offer the same classes, however the high 
schools should promote these classes. 

• There are limitations on students who do dual enrollment. The district is trying to 
convey a committee to handle dual enrollment. There’s a new amendment going to the 
board for summer dual enrollment at Broward College. 

• SAC funds can only be spent on SIP. 

• Raptor program. The district is reviewing the components that were purchased with 
raptor. Questions for our schools are is the front office trained to use raptor? When 
issues with the raptor system occurs is the 1800 number called? 

• 4 day school week. Pompano Beach high school has their budget posted on their 
website likewise the office of service quality.  

• Positivity being done at our schools should be shared instead of all the negativity going 
around. 
 

❖ Old business: school calendar option. 
 

❖ New business: raptor  system at our school 
Positivity being done at our school. 
Does parents feel safe sending their kids to school. 

 
❖ Public input: 
❖ Announcement: SAF meeting  

 South Area Advisory will not have a December meeting 
Gifted Advisory council December 13th, 2021 
DAC general meeting December 8th, 2021 
 

❖ I would like to leave us with this quote: “no act of kindness, no matter how small is ever wasted”. 
Happy Holidays! 

❖ Adjourn: 


